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WE HAVE CONTINUED OUR DISCUSSIONS WITH DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE 
WITH REGARD TO THE COMPLAINT FILED IN SAN FRANCISCO WHERE THE 
PLAINTIFF WAS CITED AS JOHN DOE. THERE IS A TECHNICAL QUESTION AS 
TO WHETHER A SUIT CAN BE FILED WITHOUT NAMING THE PLAINTIFF AND 
JUSTICE IS CURRENTLY REVIEWING.THAT PROBLEM. THE FORM OF THE LETTER 
SHOULD BE SUBSTANTIALLY SIMILAR TO THE ONE YOU PREVIOUSLY WROTE IN 
THE EARLIER CASE. HOWEVER, I WOULD SUGGEST THAT YOU WRITE A LETTER 
TO THE ATTORNEY GENERAL ASKING THAT HE REPRESENT YOU BOTH PERSONALLY 
AND IN YOUR CAPACITY AS A FORMER EMPLOYEES OF THE CIA, WE WILL BE 
WORKING CONTINUOUSLY WITH THE DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE ON THIS CASE 
AND, IF THERE ARE ANY DEVELOPMENTS WHICH THEY BRING TO OUR ATTENTION 
WHICH REQUIRE ANY ACTION BY YOU, I WILL ADVISE YOU. REGARDS. NO 
FILE. E 2  IMPDET. 
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